
RGPS Library Week 2023 - 
Workshop for Primary 1 &2

Registration Details

“The Storytelling PROperly” Workshop

About the Workshop Objective of the Workshop:

Workshop Outline:

Dear Parents,  
In conjunction with RGPS Library Week 2023, RGPS Alumni 
Association is organising yet another creative and educational 
StoryTelling Workshop in Term 3.



This highly interactive workshop will provide opportunities to 
learn storytelling techniques, content presentation skills as 
well as hands-on literacy activities.

Dates: (choose only  1): 24 July (Mon) / 
27 July (Thurs) / 28 July (Fri) 2023



Time: 2.15 pm to 4.45 pm

Venue: Cube in RGPS

Closing date: 14 Jul 2023 (Fri)

Max. group size (per day): 30

� Introduce oral storytelling in a fun filled, interactive and  
hands-on worksho�

� Learn content presentation skills using a variety of prop�
� Build our pupils confidence in their storytelling and 

public speaking abilitie�
� Cultivate the love for stories and storytelling

� Introduction to Storytelling Techniques and 
Presentations with Prop�

� Practice storytelling with the new skill�
� Literacy Activities with Mento�
� Handouts & Materials will be provided

Rosemarie Somaiah runs Asian Storytelling Network (‘ASN’) and is one of 
Singapore’s best-known storytellers. An Artist Educator (storyteller, writer 
and educator), she creates content, conduct workshops, shares stories with 
all ages in Singapore and overseas, performs at schools, universities, 
museums and international festivals. 

Rosemarie has led The Storytellers’ Circle of the 
Society for Reading and Literacy (SRL) for more 
than ten years and has been a steering 
committee member of the National Library Board 
‘READ! Singapore’ initiative. She is a member of 
the Singapore Drama Educators Association 
(SDEA) and a founding member of the 
Storytelling Association (Singapore).

� If you would like your child to attend the P1 & P2 Library Week Workshop, please register via Google Form at:  
 by 14 July 2023 (Friday)�

� Due to limited vacancies, registration will be on a first-come, first-served basis. A minimum of 20 pupils is required before the 
workshop can take place�

� Payment is to be made upon registration through PayNow or online bank transfer�
� Cash & Cheque will NOT be accepted�
� All fees paid are non-refundable and non-transferable, except in cases of over-subscription�
� For any enquiries, please email with subject “P1 & P2 Library Week Workshop”.

https://tinyurl.com/rgpslibweek2023

connect@rgpsalumni.org.sg 

(Cost includes all materials and props)

Cost: $28
per pupil


